
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mother’s Day Gift Stall 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
​ ​ ​  

FOSP will be organising a stall of Mother’s Day gifts so the children can buy a gift for their Mum, 

Grandma or another special woman in their lives.  

 

There will be a selection of different gifts so the children will have a choice of which to buy. All gifts 

will cost £3 each and will be gift wrapped. The shop will be in the ICT room at lunchtime on Friday 

21st March and Friday 28th March.   

 

You can buy gifts via Ticketsource - our set-up on there means you can purchase gifts for one child at 

a time, providing us with their name and class. If you have more than one child at school, you will 

need to provide a name, choose their class and then select how many gifts you would like to select 

for each child. Once you have booked for that child you will then need to complete a second booking 

for any siblings at the school. The link to pay for gifts is here: 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-st-peters-school-coggeshall   

 

The deadline for paying for gifts will be Wednesday 26th March. This gives us enough time to make 

sure we have presents for all of the children and to ensure every child is added to our list.  

 

We appreciate that for many parents this might be the first time using the stall, so we have put 

together a list of FAQs for our stalls here: 

https://stpeterscofeprimaryschoolcoggeshall.org.uk/calendar#gift-stalls. If you have a question that 

isn’t on the list, please email ptafosp@gmail.com and we will get back to you. The most important 

point to note is that we have several volunteers on the day who will go and try to find the children if 

they don’t turn up for the stall, but if for some reason this doesn’t happen or they’re off ill, again, 

please email ptafosp@gmail.com and we will sort something out for your child.  

 

Each year we do have a number of parents email us in a panic after the deadline so we would like to 

encourage everyone who wants their child to visit the stall to buy the presents early to avoid 

forgetting and missing out!  

 

As always, we do rely on parent volunteers to help on the day as we have a lot of children to find, 

presents to wrap and help in writing name labels! If you can spare a lunchtime on the 21st or 28th, 

please sign up here: https://volunteersignup.org/CDF4E  

 

Finally, the Helping Out Fund is always there to be used for anyone who needs it, and this can be 

used for the stall too. If you would like to do this, please speak to Miss Wilding or Mrs Sullivan and 

they will be able to arrange this.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Charlotte Bennett 
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